Hill, James J.-Charities October 29, 1901
G. W. Van Reyhe [?] to J. J. Hill.

Thanks Hill "as a contrib&gr towards
the funds of our Burger Ziekenhuis" [hospitall.
This hospital was located in Amsterdam,
Holland. Hill gave the money through Adolph
Boissevain. [See letter from J. Tillman [2]
to Hill, November 1, 1900.]
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